
Dear Community, 

We received the wonderful news that one of our ongoing
clients, for the second year in a row,  Albertus Magnus
College is honored to be recognized with a CASE District 1
Excellence Award.

The College was named a Bronze Winner in the
Communications/Multimedia Campaign Category for
showcasing the celebration and ribbon cutting for the
newly renovated Hubert Campus Center.

We sympathized and are grateful for the opportunity of our
staff  that was able to capture the first time reactions of
students, staff and press present on January 2020. 

We give many thanks to the Albertus’s Communications
and Marketing team for trusting our agency to deliver such
important task. 

The team at VP Creative Agency congratulate the  Albertus
community and families for this amazing recognition.  

Respectfully yours,

Gabriel E. Perez 
Executive Director

60 Connolloy Parkway, Building 17nd

Suite 212 & 213 , Hamden CT 06514

203-491-8565

info@vpcreativeagency.com

www.vpcreativeagency.com
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Branding Starts Here™ 

Hamden, Connecticut
January 21st, 2021


